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Dear Mayor Ramirez and Councilmembers,

Advocates for Affordable Housing (AAH), a volunteer group of Mountain View residents who
support affordable housing for all socioeconomic levels, would like to offer our support for the
proposed amendments.  Please see either the attached PDF or the plain text pasted below. 
This e-mail is being sent on behalf of Joan MacDonald for AAH.

Regards,
Doug DeLong

[Begin letter text]

Advocates for Affordable Housing
519 Emmons Drive
Mountain View, CA  94043
(650) 967-4427

April 12,  2022

Mayor Ramirez and Members of the City Council
City of Mountain View
500 Castro Street
Mountain View, CA 94041

Re:  Council Meeting April 12, Agenda Item 8.1 - Amendments to Tenant Relocation
Assistance Ordinance to Apply to Mobile Home Tenants

Dear Mayor Ramirez and Councilmembers:

Advocates for Affordable Housing has consistently supported the fairness of Tenant
Relocation Assistance as it was adopted for the Community Stabilization and Fair Rent Act
(CSFRA).

We therefore support the staff recommendation that the provisions of the amendments to the
Tenant Relocation Assistance Ordinance (TRAO) for tenants of Mobile Homes should be
consistent with those for tenants in apartments covered by CSFRA.

Therefore, AAH strongly supports the draft amendments before you that extend the TRAO to
tenants covered by the Mobile Home Rent Stabilization Ordinance adopted last September, as



EPC and RHC have also supported.

Sincerely,

Joan MacDonald for AAH

cc:  Kimbra McCarthy
Aarti Shrivastava
Wayne Chen
Anky van Deursen
Heather Glaser

[End Letter Text]
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